
Jan15, 2017
Dave Dexter
Chad Whiting
Reed Hiltner
Chad Simmons
Chris Clauson
Greg Ehrich
Brian Person 
Laurie Wold
Brad Sanders
Mike Koob
Tim Just

President Rick Wagner Unanimous
Vice President Lisa Loehr Unanimous
Coaching Director Greg Ehrich Unanimous
Finance Jared Taggert Unanimous 
Communications Dave Dexter Unanimous
2nd 5th grade - Chris Clauson Unanimous
6th 8th Chad Whiting - Unanimous
Flag Eric Simmons Unanimous
Equipment Reed Hiltner Unanimous
Fundraising Tim Just Unanimous

Want to add registration person- scholarship applications

Reed Hiltner- green light from city, almost from school district, 12x24 shed $8687 a slab is no 
longer needed. 

Greg Ehrich- team selection 4th grade and up giving kids option to stay with their coach from 
year to year. Once they go to middle school everyone goes back into the draft. Decide at next 
meeting. SLP and Blaine, do they lose kids? Greg will send us the write up again. 
Summer camps- set dates because we may be bumping the start of the season up. Just for 
2nd-5th. 

Eric Simmons  2 weeks of practice. Then one practice and one game per week.  Decide next 
month if we’ll eliminate our flag football program and go with NFL Flag. 

Mike Koob - Here to introduce himself as the new HS Booster President. 

Chad Whiting- redo concussion protocol, start looking for an 8th grade coach.

Next Meeting Feb 19th 7:00 pm


